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In Errata

In the article titled “Comparison of the Efficacy of Ultrasound-Guided Repeated Greater Occipital 
Nerve Blocks and Greater Occipital Nerve Pulsed Radiofrequency in Migraine Treatment,” published in 
the July/August 2025 issue, the author names were published incorrectly. The correct names are Ulku 
Sabuncu (previously listed as Ulku Akarirmak) and Erkan Yavuz Akcaboy (previously listed as Erkan Yavus 
Akcaboy). This has been corrected and is available at:

https://www.painphysicianjournal.com/current/pdf?article=ODAzNQ%3D%3D


